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Question: 
 
Is hydroxychloroquine a safe and effective treatment for COVID-19.  
 
 
Answer: 
 
There is currently very limited evidence to support the use of medications for the treatment 

of COVID-19. Several medications, including hydroxychloroquine, have been proposed as 

likely candidates to treat COVID-19.  

 

Globally, a number of clinical trials are assessing the use of hydroxychloroquine in the 

prevention and treatment of COVID-19 patients.  

 

The Australian Health Protection Principal Committee (AHPPC) advice of 7 April 2020 stated 

that off-label use of drugs like hydroxychloroquine is not recommended and these 

medicines should only be used as part of a clinical trial. [1]  

 
1. www.health.gov.au/news/australian-health-protection-principal-committee-ahppc-

coronavirus-covid-19-statements-on-7-april-2020. 

 

 


